
 

 
Notice of Public Rule-Making Hearing 
Air Quality Enterprise Fees 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to the provisions of § 24-4-103, C.R.S., that the Colorado Air Quality 
Enterprise Board (the “Board”) will conduct a public rule-making hearing on June 1, 2021 at 9:30a.m to 
consider the promulgation of rules to establish Enterprise Fees as required by § 25-7-103.5(4), C.R.S.  The 
proposed rules have been developed by the Board pursuant to § 25-7-103.5(4)(b), C.R.S. 
 
Availability of the Agenda and the Proposed Rules 
The agenda for the meeting and the proposed rules will be available on the Board’s website, at least 7 days 
prior to the meeting.  
 
Public Participation through Oral and Written Testimony 
Testimony is limited to the subject matter and scope of the proposed rules. The Board encourages all 
interested persons to participate in the hearing by providing written data, views, or comments, or by making 
oral comments at the hearing during each individual’s allocated time. 
 
Written Testimony Encouraged 
Submitting written comments or testimony prior to the rule-making hearing provides the Board an opportunity 
to identify outstanding issues and adequately prepare for the rule-making hearing. Written testimony may be 
submitted until 5:00 pm, Monday, May 24, 2021; however, if you are able, please submit your testimony by 
5:00 pm, Wednesday, May 19, 2021. This gives the Board ample time to review your testimony prior to the 
hearing. Information submitted by the deadline will be provided to the Board for review and consideration as 
part of the rule-making hearing.   

Written testimony must be emailed to: aqe_comments@state.co.us.  

Oral Testimony Will Be Limited 
Time for oral testimony will be limited. At the discretion of the Chairperson or their designee, oral testimony 
at the hearing may be limited to three minutes or less depending upon the number of persons who sign up to 
testify. The time allocated for each person or group to comment on the proposal will be based upon the 
number of persons wishing to comment and the time allocated for the hearing, which will be two hours and 
thirty minutes.   
 
Depending upon the number of individuals that sign up to testify, some individuals may not receive an 
opportunity to provide oral testimony. Individuals or organizations that share the same perspective or position 
regarding the proposed rules are encouraged to identify one spokesperson to testify at the hearing. This is 
encouraged in hopes of preventing duplicative testimony and giving everyone the opportunity to speak. Persons 
appearing before the Board who wish to provide oral testimony are encouraged to prepare, and use clear and 
concise language to explain their points of view. The Chairperson or their designee will limit duplicative or 
repetitive testimony, or testimony that is outside the scope of the proposed rule-making at their discretion. 
 
To sign up for oral testimony, those interested may submit their intent via a form provided by the Board 
administrator.   
 
Dated this 27th day of May, 2021.    ________________________                                                        
        Stefanie Rucker     


